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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have begun our learning about Christmas this week! As part of this learning we will be making 

cards to post to our family. On the afternoon of Monday 5th December both classes will be walking to 

the post box (near Waitrose) to post these cards throughout the day. 

Please make sure your child has a warm coat on this day.  

 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries.  
  
Kind regards,  
  
The Reception team 
 


